
 

March 10, 2009 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

For several years now, Loyalist College has enjoyed a business relationship with MAC 

& CO, environmental solutions.  During this time, the employees of MAC & CO, have proven 

to be very diligent and professional in carrying out their tasks with respect to providing a 

service to the College. 

Loyalist has three very busy kitchen areas, as well as a large number of washroom 

facilities, which experience a great deal of traffic on a daily basis.  It has been the 

responsibility of Mac & CO employees to service and maintain the sanitary drain systems in 

these areas, on a continuing basis.  Loyalist College has in excess of 3000 full time students 

enrolled at the Belleville Campus, combined with the daily number of visits from the general 

public; one may well imagine the extent of use that these facilities are subjected to, every 

day. 

The employees of MAC & CO have always tried to keep the best interests of the College 

in mind, while carrying out their services, and I would personally recommend their services 

to anyone who is considering contracting out this type of service. 

 

Thx, 

Grant Brummell 

Supervisor / Facilities Services 

Loyalist College 
Office 613-969-1913  ext. 2429 
Cell  613-848-7186 
Pager  613-969-3182 
e-mail gbrummel@loyalistc.on.ca 
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